
Well Drilling Status Update 
 

Lord Well 2 
• Drilling started at Lord Arizona Water Systems (LAWS) the 

               last week of August 2024. As of September 18, 2024, the drilling company reached a 
 depth of 550’. The planned well depth is 1,000’. Drilling is ongoing 

• Drilling at Lord Winchester Well 2 is complete as of 10.4.24. The crew was onsite the 
week of 10.14.24 to install equipment in the hole. Equipment installation allowed 
the new source samples to be taken. Those were pulled on 10.21.24. The processing 
time is roughly 30 days. Once sample results are received, they will be sent to ADEQ 
for approval. 
 

Lord Well 1 
• Drilling at Lord Well 1 has begun. 
• 10.28.24 – The drilling crew has reached a depth of 500’. Drilling resumes 10.29.24 


